


April 22, 1998





Mr. Walt Pettit


Executive Director


State Water Resources Control Board


P.O. Box 100


Sacramento, CA 95812-0100





Dear Mr. Pettit:





On March 31, 1998, the Bay Protection and Toxic Cleanup Program (BPTCP) Advisory Committee met and discussed on the draft Functional Equivalent Document titled “Water Quality Control Policy for Guidance on the Development of Regional Toxic Hot Spot Cleanup Plans”.  Please find enclosed a listing of the comments and issues raised by Committee Members and Interested Parties at the meeting.  Please note that these issues were preliminary discussed with no effort to reach consensus.  I am sure that each of these issues will be raised at the May 5 and 11 hearings on the proposed Guidance Policy.





If you have any questions on this matter, please call me (925) 825-9388.





Sincerely,














Scott Folwarkow


Chair





Enclosure





cc:  Craig J. Wilson


       Division of Water Quality
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BAY PROTECTION AND TOXIC CLEANUP PROGRAM


ADVISORY COMMITTEE


ISSUES DISCUSSED AT THE MEETING HELD ON 


MARCH 31, 1998











The following is a list of the issues 
